
From: instate-request@scbar.org <instate-request@scbar.org>
To: instate@scbar.orginstate@scbar.org

Date: 7/9/2018 3:06:33 PM
Subject: 2019 Leadership Academy application period open

The SC Bar Leadership Academy is now seeking applicants for the 2019 class. The purpose of the Leadership Academy is to 
enhance the professional growth and development of leadership skills of selected participates to prepare them to make 
greater contributions to the legal profession and community. The Academy also emphasizes current issues facing the Bar and 
the importance of pro bono and community service. Read more on the Bar website. Interested applicants must submit an 
application and supporting documents by 5 p.m. on Sept. 14. Please see the application packet for complete details. For more 
information, contact Leah Johnson at (803) 576-3765 or ljohnson@scbar.org.
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